
 

 

The Second Cup Ltd. Announces Resignation of Board Member 

 

MISSISSAUGA, ON, April 5, 2017 /CNW/ - The Second Cup Ltd. (TSX: SCU)  

 

Second Cup announced today that Stephen Kelley has resigned from the Second Cup 

board of directors effective immediately.  “We thank Stephen for his contributions to the 

board and Second Cup,” said Michael Bregman, Chairman of the board.  “On behalf of 

the board, we wish him well in his future endeavours.”  

 

 

 

 

About Second Cup Coffee Co.™ 

Founded in 1975, The Second Cup Ltd. is a Canadian specialty coffee retailer operating 

over 290 franchised and company owned cafes in Canada.   For more information, 

please visit www.secondcup.com  or find the company on Facebook and Twitter.  

SOURCE The Second Cup Ltd. 

Barbara Mallon, Chief Financial Officer, (905) 362-1824 or 

investor@secondcup.com 

 


